
Friday 5th September 2025 

Well done to 

Birch Class 
for achieving the highest 

attendance this week! 

Birch 
Georgina & 

Archie 

Cedar 

Lucia & Teddy 

Willow 
Blossom & 

Theo 

Hazel 
Lara & Oscar 

Beech 
Hugo & Ella 

Hawthorn 
Ava & Harley 

Maple 
Arlo & Jaydan 

Ash 

Lily & Ernie 

Rowan 

Murad & Evie 

Sycamore 
Albert & Carol 

Alder Whole of  

Alder & Bella 

Wonderful Work 
Awards: 

Three new members of staff have joined our Newhey team here at 

school this year. Miss Begum is now the Hazel Class teacher,  

Miss Tensel works as a teaching assistant in Key Stage One and  

Mrs Johnson has joined the team as our Pastoral Officer. We would 

like to welcome them to our wonderful Newhey team.  

We welcomed everyone back to 

school this week including new 

children joining us in our Early Years 

and a huge welcome to Jasmine, 

Hallie, Aurora and Esther who have 

joined our other year groups too. We 

are really excited these children are 

joining us on their school journey 

and look forward to them becoming 

involved in school life at Newhey. 

We are really pleased with how 

everyone has settled in this week.  

Wednesday 

15th October 

If you know anyone with a child due to start school in 

September 2026 then please tell them about our 

Open Day. 

They can visit our school website (or use the link 

below) to book onto one of the tours on  

Wednesday 15th October                         

9:30am (tour only) 

5pm (tour with presentation) 

If anybody would be happy to advertise an Open 

Day poster in their place of work or in the local 

community we would really appreciate this and 

posters can be collected from the school office. 

Thank you for your support in promoting our 

wonderful school. 

https://forms.office.com/e/EjwBLcSmjm 

The children are looking 

really smart around 

school.  

If you have been asked to 

address any parts of the school uniform 

we ask that this is done in a timely  

manner and appreciate your support 

and co-operation. A reminder that the 

hooded jumpers are for PE only and are 

not part of the every day school       

uniform. 

At Newhey we are striving for equality 

whilst promoting a sense of belonging 

to our school. We strongly believe that  

wearing a smart uniform allows       

children to feel equal to their peers and 

confident in their appearance whilst 

positively reflecting our school values.  

If you have any queries then please    

contact the Headteacher directly as 

stated in our updated policy which is 

found on our school website. 

Rowan Class have begun their 
History work on Vikings and 
have been designing Viking 
shields. They looked at some 
Viking lettering to include on 
their shields also. 

https://forms.office.com/e/EjwBLcSmjm

